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8 February 2023 

Erin Rowe  
NSW Environmental Trust  
Department of Planning and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150  

Re: Evaluation report for the Travelling Stock Reserves grant (Linear Reserves Program)   
 
Dear Ms Rowe, 
 
Thank you for providing a copy of the Natural Resources Commission’s final evaluation report for 
the Travelling Stock Reserves grant. Local Land Services (LLS) appreciates the opportunity to 
provide input to the evaluation and fact-check the draft evaluation report. 
 
We have reviewed the evaluation report and we note its recommendations. We are confident that 
this experience will improve environmental outcomes from future Environmental Trust grants. 
 
We look forward to working with the Trust again in future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jacqueline Tracey 
Executive Director, Policy 
Local Land Services 

 

 


